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​Dear Nathan,

I am writing to support the concern that spraying noxious chemicals in
Willapa Bay to "save" oyster farms is detrimental to the health of the Bay
and to human beings.  I do support Independent Shellfish Growers and
ask that you do further studies to verify what is the best way of improving
shellfish propagation.

Michael Goldberg
29621 K St.
Ocean Park, WA 98640
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